From: ' webmaster@aberdeencity.gov.uk
Sent: 19 August 2014 14:12 '
To: C Pl :

Subject: ' Planning Comment for 141026 .

Comment for Planning Application 141026
Name : john d mackenzie

Address : 43 hazledene road.

Aberdeen AB15 8LB

Telephone
Emi —

type:

Comment : The TJunctlon at the end of hazledene road with gueens road is not fit for purpose, if this access route to
the proposed site is used. The increased volume of traffic resulting from the proposed development would Iead to
frustration and an increase in risk to all users - especially cyclists and pedestrians. .
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